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Dean Tennis and Squash Club 
Policy on Supervision of Children 

 
 
The club requests that parents/carers be aware of the following club rules and 

recommendations,  which are in line with advice from the LTA:   

 

 

• We recommend that children under 14 are supervised at all times while at the club.  

• Children under 14 are not to be in the clubhouse unsupervised except to use toilets in 

the corridor, or to access the first aid box. 

• As the club is unable to ensure child-only use of changing areas, children under 18 

may not use the changing rooms except under direct supervision of their parent/carer. 

• We require a parent/carer to bring and collect children under 14 or make known 

arrangements for alternative adult supervision to the coach or opponent (as relevant) 

and their child. 

 

 

 

Further information and advice can be sought from the club’s policy documents on 

safeguarding, https://thedeanclub.co.uk/welfare-safeguarding/, from the Welfare Officer 

(Amanda Jones, amanda.rich.jones@gmail.com) or by contacting the club via the enquiry 

address: thedeanclubedinburgh@gmail.com 
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